
 
The Jewell City Council met in special session Friday October 4, 2024 at the Jewell City Hall starting at 12:00 p.m.  Mayor 
Mickey Walker called the meeting to order with Council members: Aaron Boor, Stacy Alsager, Loyal Winborn and Steve 
Butler present. Council member Scott Rohloff was absent from the meeting.  
 
APPROVE AGENDA:  Winborn made a motion to approve the agenda.  Alsager seconded the motion.  Roll Call 4—0.  Motion 
carried. 
 
MAIN STREET PROJECT: CHANGE ORDER FOR STORM SEWER REPAIR NORTH OF CARMICHAEL STREET:  Chantz Berstler and 
Jesse Berstler were present to explain the change order being presented and answer any questions.  The storm sewer north 
of Carmichael Street was severed when the Jewell Fire Sation was built.  This was discovered during work on the Main Street 
Project.  Part of this storm sewer has collapsed and caused a sink hole.  The change order calls for 300 feet of storm sewer 
to be replaced, 3 new intakes, 1 storm sewer manhole, tying on to two existing storm intakes and concrete work for a cost 
of $68,910.00.  Winborn made a motion to approve the change order.  Alsager seconded the motion.  Roll Call 4—0.  Motion 
carried. 
. 
ADJOURN:  Winborn made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Boor seconded the motion.  Roll Call 4—0. Motion carried.  
The meeting was adjourned at 12:23 p.m.  
 
 
 
_______________________                                                       ________________________________ 

Regina Beaune, City Clerk                                                             Mickey Walker, Mayor  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


